Scott Herring

From: Wanda Forrest <wforrest@northfloridatpo.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 18, 2017 1:.57 PM

To: 'Ed Lehman’; ‘pnguyen@sjcfl.us’; ‘Martha Graham’; Scott Herrmg, bmann@jaxbchfl.net;
kornegay@keystoneheights.us

Cc: Jeff Sheffield; Marci Larson; King, Peter L. - Manager Customer Solutions; Moore,
Benjamin; Scott Clem (scott.clem@dot.state.fl.us)

Subject: EV Charging Station Deployment Phase II

Attachments: TPO EV Charging Station Deployment Phase ILpdf; Phase I EV Charging Station

Application.pdf

Importance: High

Good Afternoon,

Per our February 1 meeting, attached are the EV Charging Station Deployment Executive Summary
and application. Hopefully this information helps with identifying site locations. We are also
scheduling a 1 p.m. conference call March 3 to discuss any concerns you may have regarding the
application and the process. Conference call details will be sent out later. Applications are due March
17.

Thank you.
Wanda

Wanda Forrest

Transportation Planning Manager
North Florida TPO

980 N. Jefferson Street
Jacksonville, FL 32209
904-306-7514 (0)

904-608-4422 (C)
www.northfloridatpo.com

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from the
North Florida Transportation Planning Organization regarding public business are public records available to
the public and media through a request. Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.




